
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:23 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Commissioner Harkey - Misty Copeland In Conversation with Linda Swayze 
 
Hello Steve, 
 
Commissioner Harkey attended the following speaking engagement today in her official capacity.  
 
Misty Copeland: The Wind at My Back  
In Conversation with Linda Swayze  
University Club of Chicago 
76 E Monroe St, Chicago, IL 60603 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 

Nina Melendez 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events (DCASE) 
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